
 
 

Phil Kiko  
 

Chief Administrative Officer Philip G. Kiko oversees the varied operations of the CAO which 

include Finance, Logistics and Support, Procurement, Information Technology, and Human 

Resources. Mr. Kiko was sworn in as the Chief Administrative Officer, effective August 1, 2016. 

 

Mr. Kiko has a long record of House and government service. He most recently served as Staff 

Director/General Counsel of the House Select Committee on Benghazi. From 2011 to 2013, he 

was Staff Director/General Counsel of the Committee on House Administration, which has 

oversight responsibilities for many House operations. He also served as General Counsel/Chief 

of Staff for the House Committee on the Judiciary, Deputy Chief of Staff for the House Science 

Committee. He also served as Chief of Staff in the personal office of Congressman F. James 

Sensenbrenner Jr. from Wisconsin. In the mid-1990s, Mr. Kiko joined the newly-formed CAO 

and, as Associate Administrator for Procurement and Purchasing, helped establish the 

Procurement office. 

 

In addition to his legislative branch experience, Mr. Kiko has also worked in the executive 

branch for the Department of the Interior and for the Department of Education. 

 

Mr. Kiko is originally from Canton, Ohio, and graduated from Mount Union College in Alliance, 

Ohio.  He is a graduate of George Mason University School of Law and is a Member of the D.C. 

Bar and the Virginia State Bar. 

 

Mr. Kiko and his wife live in Virginia. 


